From: Christopher Brown

Sent: 24 February 2016 10:53

To: Kelly Abbott'

Cc: TDC Licensing; darren.dennett

Subject: RE: FW: Re : TENs application for 19/3/16 - 16 Fort Road Margate

Ms Abbott,
Thank you for your e-mail. Your comments are noted.

I would have concerns over patron noise until midnight and would welcome a reduction in times to reduce
the effect on surrounding premises. | note that you state you have invited neighbours but this is not
necessarily a major consideration in the process.

I note your comments on music. You have not applied for regulated entertainment on your TEN. By having
anything other than background music (music that would not interrupt normal conversation at say 1 metre)
then you would have to include this in the TENs process. | would have concerns over any amplified music in
the open air especially after 11pm.

I would welcome further justification and controls from you as based on the information given to date |
would have to object to the application based on the prevention of public nuisance.

Regards,

Christopher Brown
Environmental Protection Officer
Thanet District Council
www.thanet.gov.uk

Direct Dial.: 01843




